
J.D.Peach Esq., 

G RO-C 

Northants. 

18th November, 1985 

Oxford Haemophilia Centre, 
Churchill Hospital, 
Headington, 
Oxford. 

For the attention of C.R. Rizza Esq. 

Dear Dr. Rizza, 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the aids related virus tests 
carried out on Jason. 

As mentioned you have had 3 test .results for Jason and I would 
appreciate it if you would please drop me a line with the findings. 

I apologise for the late response to your letter. 

Kind regards, 

G RO-C 

John.D.Peach 
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